
 

 

  

 

12th October 2022 

 

 

Dear parent/carer 

Over the last two terms, the children in year 6 have been working with local activist called Olivia Jones. All of 

the year 6 children in our trust – Exceed Learning Partnership – have taken part all learning about a different 

aspect of Social Justice. Our children choose to learn about anti-racism. 

The final outcome of this work is an exhibition in a local art space in the town centre – The Art Bomb. All of 

the year 6 children are getting the opportunity to visit the exhibition and to work with a local artist. 

We will be visiting the exhibition on Wednesday 19th October and will be working alongside Natasha Clarke 

a local activist whose work is seen around the town centre. 

The children will be leaving school at 9am and returning to school for lunch. 

Please provide consent on Parent Pay for your child to attend this event. 

Yours sincerely 

Miss Ward and Mr Parkinson 

Year 6 Class Teachers. 

 


